
Finance Meeting


January 14, 2015 
The Finance Meeting of the Lafourche Basin Levee District met at the official domicile of the Board in Vacherie, Louisiana and was called to order by its President Robert LeBlanc at 6:00 p.m.
The following Commissioners were in attendance: President Robert LeBlanc, John Boughton, Vice-President Michael McKinney, Sr., Leonce Carmouche, Whitney Jasmin, Jr., Marlin Rogers, James Jasmin, Russell Loupe, Wayne Waguespack, Eric Matherne, Randy Trosclair, Executive Director, Ivy Chauvin, and Assistant Executive Director were present. Joseph Dantin and Attorney Larry Buquoi were absent.
There were no audience comments on the agenda items.

All bills submitted for the month were reviewed and approved for payment.

Randy presented the cash status report for the period ending December 31, 2014. There were no questions on the report.

All bills for the month were reviewed and approved for payment by the Commissioners.


A copy of the minutes of the December 10, 2014 Regular meeting were presented. President LeBlanc said if anyone had any corrections or deletions, please let him know.

The Annual Spring meeting was announced. It will be in Washington D.C. on March 16-18, 2015. Additionally, the LEPA/GOHSEP workshop will be held on May 4-7, 2015 in Lake Charles, Louisiana.

Since there were no other financial matters to discuss, Commissioner Carmouche moved to adjourn and was seconded by Commissioner James Jasmin.  Meeting adjourned.
                                                                

                                  Executive Director
